
Health Coverage Registration Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for health coverage registration is approaching. 

Please ensure you complete your registration by [Deadline Date] to enjoy uninterrupted 

coverage. 

If you have any questions or need assistance with the registration process, feel free to contact our 

support team at [Support Contact Information]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


